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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Years 5 & 6 Residential Trip to PGL Windmill Hill Multi Activity 

Sunday 18th October 2020 - Wednesday 21st October 2020 
 
We will be holding a meeting for Year 4 and 5 Parents on Thursday 7th November 
2019 at 3.15pm concerning next year’s residential trip. Additionally, we wanted to 
pre-warn you that a £30 deposit per child will be required to be paid by Friday 15th 
November 2019, in order for us to confirm our booking with PGL.    Mr Holmes will 
explain the logistics of the trip, costs involved and our aims and objectives. The 
meeting will take place in Laurel Class and will last 20-30 minutes. If there are any 
particular concerns relating to your child being away from home, please arrange to 
speak to Mr Holmes at a mutually convenient time. 
Please would you complete the slip below and return it to the School Office as soon 
as possible.  If you are unable to attend the meeting we will supply you with all the 
necessary forms that you will need to complete. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Ms L Kelsey 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Years 5 & 6 Residential Trip to PGL Windmill Hill Multi Activity 

Sunday 18th October 2020 - Wednesday 21st October 2020 
 

 
Child/ren’s name/s __________________________________________ 
 
[I]  [We]  [will]  [will not]  be attending the parents’ meeting on. *please delete as 
appropriate 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer:  ____________________________________________ 
 
 
Name of Parent/Carer: ______________________________________________ 
 
 
Date: ____________________________ 
 
(Children are welcome to attend but must be adequately supervised) 


